
July 13, 2007

Highway 55 sealed with chips

Atmore... Three kilometres of Highway 55 are scheduled for seal coat construction on July 14. The section
extends from east of Atmore to Highway 63. Chip seal coat construction involves the application of a
wearing surface to the roadway. Work is expected to be completed by July 16, weather permitting.

Pilot vehicles will guide traffic through construction where the highway speed will be reduced to
50 kilometres per hour. Motorists are asked to use caution in these areas and to obey all signs and flag
persons.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Jake Knudslien
Project Administrator
Alberta Infrastructure & Transportation
(780) 623-5451

Michael Shearer
Project Manager
Stantec Consulting Ltd.
(780) 242-0823

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000.

Alberta Government Home | Ministries Listing | Infrastructure and Transportation Home Page | News
Releases | Top of Page

Send us your comments or questions

Copyright(c); 2007 Government of Alberta

Return to Government Home Page 

HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/index.cfm?page=25
HTTP://www.inftra.gov.ab.ca/
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/news.cfm
HTTP://WWW.GOV.AB.CA/home/news.cfm
HTTP://www.gov.ab.ca/home/feedback/
http://www.gov.ab.ca

